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RFP Questions and Responses  
 

1. Is there space available at the SC Works offices in Clarendon, Kershaw, Lee and 
Sumter counties to hold program activities? 

 
ere is space available by reservation at most of the facilities in the region for 
activities such as workshops, testing, orientation sessions, soft skills training, etc.  
Arrangements would need to be made at the sites in advance of use. 
 
 

2. Will SCWOS be used for case management and to capture WIOA milestones? If so, 
can training be provided to staff unfamiliar with the data management system and 
update experienced staff on any changes with the system? 

 
SC Works Online Services (SCWOS) is the current reporting system used for case 
management and capturing WIOA milestones.  Training is always provided to staff 
unfamiliar with the data management system and staff are updated regularly on any 
changes or updates to system. 
 
 

3. As a company that assists individuals with job searches and businesses with 
recruitment, would it be a considered a conflict of interest to continue to assist South 
Carolina residents who are not eligible for program participation with finding jobs, 
while being privy to employment opportunities through connections made as a 
service provider for the Santee-Lynches RCOG program? 

 
WIOA funds can only be used to serve individuals determined eligible for the WIOA 
program.  Individuals not eligible for program participation should be referred to 
one of our partner agencies (for example: Wagner-Peyser Services provided by the 
SC Department of Employment and Workforce (SCDEW), etc.) for services.  
SCDEW is also one of our partners, along with other business services staff, who 
provides services to businesses.   


